
Cheyenne Theater Meeting Minutes 
 

December 15, 2015 

 

Attending: Board members Justin Lohr, Brent Rueb, and Robert Grace; City Council 

representative Amanda Milne; and manager Cara Hunt.  

The meeting was held one week late, due to scheduling conflicts. Robert handed out the minutes 

of the last meeting: Justin moved and Brent seconded a motion to approve them, after Robert 

agreed to fix a typo.  

Amanda handed out the treasurer’s report, as Lila was unable to attend. Brent moved and Justin 

seconded a motion to approve the treasurer’s report.  

Robert reported on the income spreadsheet. Even though there are still two weekends left in 2015, 

total tickets sold are now 9% higher than last year, and concessions sales are almost 12% higher.  

Cara reported on the Coke machine upgrade: she said that she contacts them every week, and the 

latest excuse was that they don’t have our tax-id number. The Board asked Cara to continue 

calling the representative, as the process has taken too long.  Cara reported that Nancy Warner 

resigned, and is no longer an employee. Cara recommended that continue without hiring a 

replacement.  

There was no further business, and there was a motion to adjourn at 6:25 PM. 


